
David Laliberte 

From: David Laliberte

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2010 3:37 PM

To: Vandendries, Frans; Austin, Donald; Gawaine Forbes; James McElvanna; Kilburn H; Lewie Hydes; 
Mike Edenholm; Raul Nicholson-Coe; Sutherland-Campbell, Melesia; Victor Corcoran; Wilson, 
Eamon; Bob Kanner; Gregory Swan

Cc: David Archbold; Mark Connors; Jasper Mikkelsen

Subject: Local Number Portability - Extension of implementation deadline

Importance: High

Page 1 of 1

6/8/2010

To:  LNP Working Group 
  
Further to you correspondence of 4 May 2010, this is to confirm that the Authority has agreed to extend 
the deadline to implement LNP until 14 November 2010.   
  
The Authority requires the LNP Working Group to provide monthly status reports on the implementation of 
LNP.  The Authority will expect to receive the first of these reports on 15 June 2010 and on the 15th day 
of each month thereafter (or next business day, if the 15th falls on a weekend or statutory holiday) until 
LNP is fully implemented.  Following receipt of each report, the Authority will, if necessary, consider 
whether a further extension is warranted. 
  
The Board of the Authority would also appreciate an opportunity to meet with the LNP Working Group in 
person in July or August (i.e. once a vendor has been selected) in order to discuss the LNP 
implementation process in more detail.  Please confirm a date/time that would be suitable to the LNP 
Working Group (ideally on a Thursday at 9:00am, to coincide with the ICTA Board meetings). 
  
Best regards, 
  
David Laliberté 
Information and Communications Technology Authority 
PO Box 2502, 3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Road, George Town 
Grand Cayman, Cayman Islands, KY1-1104 
�   Phone: (345) 746-9610 
�   Cell: (345) 525-2506 
�  Fax: (345) 945-8284 
�   E-mail: david.laliberte@icta.ky 
�    Web: http://www.icta.ky  
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